
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                        

 
 

 

Melbourne, May 28th, 2018 

 
 
 

ANL announces the implementation of  
Emergency Bunker Recovery Measures 

 
 

Dear valued customer, 
 
Due to the significant increase in bunker prices since the beginning of the year and to keep ensuring the 
highest quality of service to our customers, ANL will recover bunker costs through its bunker related 
surcharges* which will be applied to all cargo on all Worldwide trades** with the following implementation 
dates and amounts: 
 

 As from June 1st, 2018 (date of loading) for non-FMC trades 
 As from July 1st, 2018 (date of loading) for FMC trades 

 
CURRENCY  DRY   REEFER 

 
USD 55/TEU 85/TEU 

 
These amounts will be re-evaluated on a monthly basis.  
 
Should you need any clarification please do not hesitate to contact your local ANL office. 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 
ANL 
 
 
*Denomination of the applicable bunker related surcharge is subject to the local regulation.  
** Except for Chinese and Taiwanese trades for which separate announcements will be issued. 

 
The associated basic freights are available on ANL Site at the following address: 
https://www.anl.com.au/ebusiness/tariffs/finder. Other Bunker related surcharges, THC (Origin and 
Destination), Peak season charges and similar charges and Security related surcharges may also apply 
and are accessible at https://www.anl.com.au/ebusiness/tariffs/charge-finder. Other charges such as 
contingency charges and local charges may be applicable. 

 
 
 
 
 

In this notice the term “ANL” refers to both ANL Container Line Pty Ltd and ANL Singapore Pte Ltd.  


